
Dear Hopewell Families,
It's been a short, but sweet, week. With so much to be thankful for, I want to
acknowledge our Hopewell staff and students for displaying togetherness and
gratitude all year.
To kick off the holiday season, our 3rd-grade classes made "Holiday Hope chests"
that help bring extra smiles to children in the Lehigh Valley this holiday season.
Thank you for your donations. There has been no shortage of "giving" in our
wonderful community. I hope everyone enjoys time with their loved ones over the
break. December is right around the corner-and there is lots more to celebrate!
Appreciatively,

Lynn Chromiak, Principal




Quick Links:
December Lunch

Hopewell FAQ

Student Handbook

Health & Safety Plan

District Calendar

SLSD Technology Help Desk 
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https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=33008&FileName=Elem%20Menu%20Dec%202021.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=12818
https://www.slsd.org/domain/1049
https://pa02209662.schoolwires.net/Page/13369
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=20581&dataid=37903&FileName=2021-2022%20SLSD%20Calendar.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13231
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13231




Reserve your tickets

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040545aea72da2fd0-holiday





